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02/03/2016
Dear Parents and Carers

I plan to take the children to the beach on Monday 7th March, Wednesday 16th March and Tuesday 22nd March as part of their Beach Tribe learning.  

We will spend the whole day on the beach. Your child will need a packed lunch, if you require a school packed lunch please me know as soon as possible.   

They are allowed to wear home clothes but they must wear their school jumper.  It is important they have waterproof shoes, preferably wellies.  We have purchased a class set of waterproof jackets and trousers which your child will wear on the beach.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks

Richard Wilde
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Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407
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